
Jaunty	Park	Golf	Society	
	

Minutes	of	meeting	held	in	Steelers	Sports	Bar	4th	Dec	2014	
	
In	attendance:	Lee	Rafter,	Chris	Armstrong,	Martin	Shaw,	Nathan	Charlesworth,	Jon	
Evans,	Alan	Taylor,	Andy	Dobson,	Graham	Allen,	Andy	Thickett,	Barry	Ledger,	
Martin	Barnett,	
	
Mark	Gamban,Rob	Knight,	Gary	Marshall,	Pat	Songhurst,	Danny	Smith,	Craig	
Jackson,	Simon	Fairfax,	Richard	Wood	
	
	Apologies												
	
				Dave	Thickett,	Jason	Pardoe,	Adrian	Dye									
	
Minutes	proposed	by:	Mark	Barnett	Seconded	by	Danny	Smith	:	meeting	started	
8.15pm		
	
Matters	arising	from	previous	meeting:				n/a		
	
Captains	comments:	
	
		Mark;congrats	to	Nathan	in	winning	GOY	and	well	done	to	Adrian	for	his	much	
improved	golf	throughout	the	year.	Thanks	to	everyone	for	making	it	a	great	year	
and	hopes	2015	is	as	good,	sad	to	see	some	members	go	but	welcomes	the	new	ones		
	
President:	
	
			Andy	enjoyed	his	role	as	president	and	send	his	best	wishes	to	Chris	for	his	role	as	
president	for	2015.Great	turnout	for	meeting	&	hopes	this	will	carry	on	into	next	
year.	Congrats	to	Nathan	on	winning	GOY...		
	
Treasurer:	
	
			Gary;	Bonus	Ball	winnings	passed	onto	A.Thickett,	M.Barnett	and	C.Jackson..Any	
outstanding	monies	owed	have	been	collected	at	the	meeting	so	well	done	to	
everyone	and	for	year	end	we	will	be	£20/30	up.Wishes	Martin	all	the	best	in	his	
role	of	treasurer	for	2015	and	will	help	him	if	required.		
	
H,cap	secretary:	
	
			Andy;Results	for	Xmas	Classic	were	1st	R.Wood,2nd	J.Pardoe	and	3rd	R.Budd	so	
these	will	be	dropped	accordingly.	Hope	everyone	who	played	at	the	Ryder	Cup	got	
their	£5	refund.	For	next	years	event	there	will	be	ongoing	discussions	to	look	into	
possible	tweaking	of	the	scoring	system.	Thanks	to	all	for	making	2014	a	successful	
year	and	hopes	it	continues	into	2015.		



	
Secretary	
	
		Lee;	Likes	to	thank	all	committee	members	for	their	support	in	making	it	a	great	
year	and	big	thanks	to	the	outgoing	committee	members	for	their	contributions.	
Wonderful	turnout	for	the	meeting	and	hopes	people	make	the	same	effort	
throughout	2015..			Congrats	to	Nathan	in	winning	the	GOY	trophy	and	hopes	he	
stays	in	the	society	and	tries	to	defend	the	trophy.	
	
A.O.B	
	
		Barry	wants	to	know	will	be	having	January	meeting	here,	decision	taken	&	yes.	
	
				Jon	enjoyed	the	golf	since	joining.	R.Wood	is	keen	to	play	different	courses	in	
2015.	M.Barnett	looking	forward	to	next	year	in	his	role	as	treasurer	and	will	get	
some	wine	for	the	raffles	for	2015	and	will	also	look	into	the	wknd	away	in	sept	
2015	M.Gamban	wants	people	to	use	our	twitter	acct		which	is	@jpgsociety.	
R.Knight	congrats	to	Nathan	on	GOY	and	will	look	into	booking	a	golf	day	between	
xmas	and	new	year	with	provisionally	28th	December	the	preferred	date.	Nathan	
thanks	to	all	in	making	2014	a	success.	A.Thickett	wants	to	know	if	poss	booking	
another	course	for	Dec	medal	with	Tinsley	preferred..	
	
		Lee	passed	round	a	catalogue	so	members	can	pick	which	colour	they	prefer	for	
new	polo	shirts	after	all	present	had	picked	ELECTRIC	GREEN	came	out	with	more	
likes.	So	Lee	to	speak	to	company	about	getting	these	ordered	etc		
	
meeting	closed	9.20pm		
	


